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Building Fire in Hamilton 
Novato firefighters responded 
to a fire in a commercial 
building in the Hamilton 
community in Novato.  The fire 
occurred in a building on State 
Access Road, starting in some 
building materials.   
 
Firefighters quickly extinguished 
the fire before it could do 
significant damage to the 
building. 
 
 
 
Residential Structure Fire 
Firefighters responded to a 
report of a fire in the 
garage of a residence on 
Yarrow Lane.  We found 
light smoke in the garage 
of the residence when we 
arrived.  
 
The source of the small fire 
was a problem with an air 
conditioning unit.  There 
was no damage to the 
structure. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Building fire on State Access Drive 

Garage fire on Yarrow Lane 

https://www.facebook.com/NovatoFireDistrict/
https://twitter.com/NovatoFireDist
https://nextdoor.com/city/feed/
http://www.novatofire.org/
http://38.106.4.191/index.aspx?page=21


Truck and Grass Fire on Hwy 101 
Firefighters responded to a report of a 
truck on fire on southbound Highway 
101 south of the Ignacio overpass. Upon 
our arrival we found a truck well 
involved in fire and the fire had spread 
to the nearby hillside ignitinig grass and 
brush. 
 
 
 

While firefighters battled the 
truck fire additional firefighters 
responded to Alameda del 
Prado to battle the grass and 
brush fire with the goal of 
preventing the fire from 
spreading across Alameda del 
Prado and impacting the 
apartment building above the 
fire. 
 

The truck on fire was full of furniture which 
greatly added to the intensity of the fire.  
However, firefighters did a great job of 
quickly suppressing the truck fire.  The grass 
and brush fire was quickly contained before 
it could do any damage to nearby buildings. 
 
Traffic on Alameda del Prado was shut 
down to permit firefighters a safe area to 
operate in. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Truck fire on SB Hwy 101 

Burning furniture is removed from the truck 

The grass fire burned a small amount of grass and brush 



Hot Weather Arriving 
Never leave children, disabled, elderly adults, or pets in parked vehicles. Studies have 
shown that the temperature inside a parked vehicle can rapidly rise to a dangerous 
level for children, pets and even adults. Leaving the windows slightly open does not 
significantly decrease the heating rate. The effects can be more severe on children 
because their bodies have not developed the ability to efficiently regulate its internal 
temperature. 
 

 

 
 
 

 



Our Information Signs 
The Fire District owns two portable 
electronic sign boards.  
 
We place these sign boards in locations 
in Novato with current important safety 
tips for you.  Our mission is to keep you 
safe. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important safety message in the Trader Joe's parking lot 



Residential Sprinklers Save Lives and Property 

 


